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From: Antonio Manila <acmanila@hotmail.com>

To: corsinochi@yahoo.com; orocha@entelnet.bo

Cc: Jonathan Barzdo <jonathan.barzdo@cites.org>; Laurent Gauthier <laurent.gauthier@cites.org>;
thomas.althaus@bvet.admin.ch; Alice Abalos <alice.abalos@cites.org>; marcy yeater |
<marceil.yeater@cites.org>; Junever Mahilum-West <jmahilumwest@yahoo.com>; N mi Reyes
<noemi.reyes@cites.org>

Sent: Monday, April 13, 2009 5:07:49 PM

Subject: REITERATING THE PHILIPPINES PROP COOPERATION WITH BOLIVIA RE: RES CONF. 13."

April 13, 2009
SR. CORSINO HUALLATA IBARRA

Medico Veterinario

Ministerio de Desarrollo Rural, Agropecuano y Medio Ambiente
Viceministerio de Biodiversidad, Recursos Forestales y Medio Ambiente
Direccion General de Biodiversidad y Areas Protegidas

La Paz, Bolivia

and

LIC. OMAR ROCHA OLIVIO

JEFF DE VIDA SILVESTRE

Viceministerio de Biodiversidad, Recursos Forestales y Medio Ambiente
Direccion General de Biodiversidad y Areas Protegidas

La Paz, Bolivia

Dear Sirs,
Greetings from the Philippines.

This is to inform that we (The Philippine Delegation) will NOT be able to attend/participate in l e forthcoming
Animals Committee (AC) Meeting on April 20-24, 2009 in Geneva. Though, we did not get any positive respo! : from
your end about our request for a side meeting during the event, we saw it proper to communicate our situation * -, and
inform further that instead we will join/participate in the upcoming CITES Standing Committee (SC) Meeting . July
2009. By that time, we can sit down and discuss the Philippine proposal for collaboration and partnership in re. .on to
Res. Conf. 13.9

In the meantime, we wish to reiterate our noble intention to work and collaborate closely with the Governmen| {
Bolivia, as one of the Range States of Ara rubrogenys and other Appendix 1 species that are now being bred
successfully in the Philippines. We wish to share and exchange such important information or data with yourC 'ES
Management Authority and Scientific Authorities, or with the private sector in Bolivia which is engaged inin: rorex
situ conservation programmes that you may indorse or recommend under this collaborative partnership.

For information, our proposed collaboration can also include trainings/capability building on animal husbandry ¢
technology transfer, attendance to meetings/workshops/seminars related to these CITES-listed species, among :© 1ers,
and basically dependent on your needs and requirements.

Hoping for your favorable response on the matter.

Thank you and regards.

Truly yours,

Sr. Antonio C. Manila

Assistant Director

Protected Areas and Wildlife Bureau (PAWB)-DENR

Diliman, Quezon City, PHILIPPINES
and CITES-MA, Philippines
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